
Smoke in air from South Shore
controlled fires
The  U.S.  Forest  Service  will  continue  prescribed  fire
operations this week in areas on the south end of Lake Tahoe.

If conditions are favorable, operations may take place on
urban lots near Heavenly Mountain Resort and off South Upper
Truckee near Highway 89 South in Christmas Valley. Operations
will continue as conditions allow.

Smoke  from  prescribed  fire  operations  is  normal  and  may
continue for several days after an ignition depending on the
project size and environmental conditions. Agencies coordinate
with state and local county air pollution control districts
and monitor weather conditions closely prior to prescribed
fire ignition.

To  receive  prescribed  fire  notifications,  send  an  email
topa_ltbmu@fs.fed.us.
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